

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Pat Dowling, Public Information Officer (843) 280-5612 – office / (843)241-7480 – cell pcdowling@nmb.us

Cherry Grove Dredging Project Update

North Myrtle Beach, SC, September 10, 2015 – The City's dredging project consultants have reviewed and categorized the written objections to assessments filed with the City Manager by property owners. The consultants will meet with City staff on September 17 (not a public meeting) to discuss the objections.

The objections will be reviewed by City Council at a later date not yet established. The City is aiming toward a formal determination by City Council on the objections in mid to late November 2015.

###